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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

68 Dartmouth Park 

Road

NW5 1SN

28/03/2018  10:04:282018/0890/P COMMNT Annabel Cormack The two windows of the new back dormer should be narrower, so that they are in proportion 

to the original windows on the back of the house. This will be visible from the backs of the 

houses in the street behind.
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